
 

CEEPCO Contracting expanding 
its services to the South Florida 
area 
CEEPCO Contracting, a design-build minority owned consulting firm has provided 
high-quality technical support and services to commercial organizations and 
government agencies in the Washington, DC area since 2003. It specializes in 
construction, facilities maintenance, and environmental consulting. In 2016, it opened 
a branch office in North Miami, expanding its services to the South Florida area. 

This dynamic company was recently awarded several contracts in South Florida, 
including a five-year contract with the City of Palm Beach Gardens for Facilities 
Maintenance Support. Under the contract, CEEPCO’s highly trained staff will provide 
various handyman services to the City, as needed. The company has begun providing 
services to the City in various City-owned facilities. 

CEEPCO was also awarded a contract with the Town of Cutler Bay for maintenance of 
the Town Center Building and nine town-owned parks. 

The City of North Miami recently awarded CEEPCO a contract for home repair services 
under its Home Beautification Project. 

CEEPCO President and CEO, Harold Charles said, “We are honored to have been 
awarded these South Florida contracts in the short time since opening our doors in this 
area. We look forward to contributing to the local economy by creating new jobs and 
investing in the local economy.” 

 


